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Aga Khan Museum temporarily closed in response to COVID-19 
                    

Toronto — Friday, March 13, 2020 —  The Aga Khan Museum is temporarily closing its doors to 
support community efforts to halt the spread of COVID-19. We are tentatively scheduled to reopen on 
April 7.  
 
The decision to close the Museum was made based upon guidance from public health officials. We 
continue to monitor the situation closely and will provide ongoing updates to our stakeholders as the 
situation evolves.  
 
As of Friday, all our scheduled events and programs up to and including April 6 are cancelled. Ticket 
purchases for affected Museum events, programs, and performances will be automatically refunded by 
March 20, 2020.  
 
During our closure, community members will have the chance to engage with us online through a 
curated program of pictures from our collections and videos of past talks and performances. People can 
participate in the virtual Museum experience by liking us on Facebook and following us on Instagram 
and Twitter.   
 
The Museum’s response to COVID-19 is part of our steadfast commitment to creating a safe and inviting 
environment for everyone. We thank the community for its support, and we look forward to welcoming 
the world again in the near future. 
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FOR PRESS INQUIRIES PLEASE CONTACT: 
 
Olena Gisys, Porter Novelli  
olena.gisys@porternovelli.com 
416.839.8227  

 

 
Kelly Frances, Marketing and Communications 
Director, Aga Khan Museum 
press@agakhanmuseum.org 
416.858.8735 
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